
 
 

  Thanks to the amazing 
humans at NWC I was able to 
purchase a very much needed ICU 
for my wildlife rehabbing. 
Spring/summer seasons are so busy 
for us trauma carers and thanks to 
this grant I have been able to 
rehabilitate over 36 animals in the 
last 5 months! 16 injured or orphaned 
flying foxes, 3 micro bats,7 rainbow 
lorikeets,3 tawny frogmouths,2 
coastal carpet pythons,2 short eared 
brushie juveniles and 2 bearded 
dragons to be precise!  

Without your generosity I 
would never in my wildest dreams 
been able to afford this ICU, let alone 
be able to take on so many of our 
vulnerable and injured animals. So 
thank you from the bottom of my very 
tired heart! 
Yours with love compassion and 
kindness, 
 
Alicia O’Brien 
Northern Rivers Wildlife Carers. 
 


